March 3, 1997

MICKEY VERBECK

WATER DISTRICT #75-A

108 LOMBARD

SALMON ID 83276

RE: WATER RIGHT NO. 75-07522

Dear Mr. Verbeck:

Enclosed please find a copy of a WATER RIGHT LICENSE issued within
your district. If you have any questions, please feel free to
contact this office.

Sincerely,

SHARLA COX
Office Secretary

Enclosure




